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Town of Hamilton Planning Board 
 

 

The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Site Plan Review on July 16, 2024 at 7:00 

pm at the Hamilton-Wenham Library, 14 Union Street, in the main meeting room, 

in accordance with MGL Chapter 40A, Section 10, and the Hamilton Zoning By-law 

relative to:  A Site Plan Review Application for Parking Lot Improvements at the 

Trustees of Reservations Parking Lot located on the northerly portion of Highland 

Street. The Trustees of Reservations, 75 Walcott Street, Walpole, MA, are the 

applicant, and propose to expand and reconstruct the existing parking lot with a 

formalization of spaces, entry, addition of two handicap spaces and resulting in a 39 

car compacted gravel lot to serve their various functions. The property is within the 

residential RA zoning district. The property is also known as Assessors Map 8 

Parcel 6. Applications and plans are on file and available for review electronically or 

available by contacting the Building Department to arrange for visual inspection.     

 

        

Patrick Reffett 

Director of Planning & Inspections 

 


